
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
23/4/2015 Edition 27 Summer Term    Tel/Fax: 01726 850420  
Email: secretary@bugle.cornwall.sch.uk  www.bugle.eschools.co.uk/website 

Dear Parents, 
Another very impressive week at Bugle School where 
we have equaled the record for the number of ‘good 
to be green’ texts sent home – brilliant. 
Please can I remind you all that PE kits should be in 
school from Monday morning onwards as staff make 
the most of the weather and could do PE on any day? 
We have had a couple of parents approach us about 
the possibility of an after school club for parents that 
are working.  This could be possible if there was a big 
enough uptake.  Please see the office if this could be 
of interest to you. 
Have a great weekend. 
Tim Wherry, Headteacher  

Good to Be Green   
Well done to all of the children who 
continue to work hard and show 
excellent behaviour in school.  A 
massive 179 texts were sent to parents 
on Friday for children that had 
remained ‘green’ all week.  Well done!   

Achievers of the Week Ending 
17/04/15: 
Reception  Rodrigo Barros  
Year 1   Bradley Buckland 
Year 2   Keisha Honeyman 
Year 3   Cerys Wells  
Year 4   Sara Burgess  
Year 5   Kaycee Brassington 
Year 6   Logan Exell  
Class of the Week Year 1/Year 5 
Buddy of the Week Francisco Sousa 
Reading Challenge Year 2 (most improved 

percentage) 
Attendance  Year 1 96.8% 

Cake Sale  We will be holding a cake sale 

tomorrow (Friday) to raise funds for Cancer Research 
UK and FOBS (Friends of Bugle School).  Each class 
have made and decorated cakes which will be sold for 
50p during break time and again 
after school.  The profits will be 
split equally between the school 
and to support Miss Hobbs and 
Mrs Best with their totals 
towards cancer research.   

Tag Rugby Tournament at St Austell 
Rugby Club on Friday 17th April 2015 
We arrived at the tournament not knowing what to 
expect as it was the first time we had qualified for the 
County Finals.  
In our group, we were drawn to play against Boyton, 
Charlestown and Looe. 
We started off playing against Boyton.  It was a close 
match and they were very strong, often pushing us off 
the ball, but in the end our quality shone through and 
we won the match 6 tries to 5. 
Our next match was against Looe.  We again played 
quite well and despite making some handling 
mistakes when attacking with the ball, our defence 
was stronger in this game so we won 4-3.  
In our final group match we played Charlestown.  We 
had played them in a final recently and knew they 
were good.  We ended up losing 7-4 to them and 
therefore finished in second place in the group, 
meaning we were through to the next round.  
In the quarter final, we played St Mewan, another 
local team who we had previously beaten and lost 
matches against.  St Mewan started strongly and went 
four tries ahead.  However, we then played very 
strongly and were getting back into the game, but 
unfortunately we ran out of time to level the scores 
and ended up losing the match 7-5. 
However, we all played well, as we have done all 
season, winning many trophies along the way, and 
enjoyed this tournament too.  Well done to all of the 
players: Keira, Scarlett, Summer D, Summer M (all 
Year 4), Brad, Corey, Daniel, Libby, Seth (all Year 5) 
and Ethan, Josh, TJ (Captain) and Tye (Year 6). They 
would also like to thank the numerous staff and 
parents who have supported us in our Tag Rugby 
tournaments throughout this school year! 

Reading Challenge - Week Ending 
17/4/15: 

Reception      53.3%   65% 6561.3% 61.3% 
Year 1  49.38%  61.94% 
Year 2  64.18%  57.94% 
Year 3  79.17%  84.16% 
Year 4  62.14%  50.34% 
Year 5  52.67%  70.97% 
Year 6  81.1% 
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Celebrate Reading at Our Book Fair! 
The Book Fair will be arriving in school soon, with 
hundreds of new children’s books to browse and buy. 
Come and join us! 
When:  Monday 27th,  
  Tuesday 28th and  

Wednesday 29th April 
Time:  3.15-4.00 pm 
Where: School Hall 
There are over 200 titles for you and your child to 
choose from, and with prices starting from only £2.99, 
there’s sure to be a book for everyone. 
If you can’t make it to our Book Fair, try our 
discounted Gift Vouchers available at 
bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/parents.  They’re a great 
way to ensure your child doesn’t miss out. 
Don’t forget that every book you buy can help to get 
FREE BOOKS for our school library! 

 

 

Diary Dates: 
11-14/5/15 SATs Week 
14/5/15 KS2 Swimming 
21/5/15 KS2 Swimming 
22/5/15 M&M Productions: Oliver           
25-29/5/15 Half term  
1-2/6/15 Staff Training Days  

(school closed to children) 
5/6/15   KS2 Swimming 
  Dental survey of 5 year olds 
9/6/15  Tempest Photography 
11/6/15  KS2 Swimming 
12/6/15 School Fete 
18/6/15  KS2 Swimming 
19/6/15 Sports Day  
25/6/15  KS2 Swimming 
2/7/15   KS2 Swimming 
6&7/7/15 Poltair and Penrice Transition Days 
9/7/15   KS2 Swimming 
9/7/15  STALC Presentation Evening 
13-15/7/15 Year 5/6 Residential Trip  
23//7/15 Last Day of Summer Term 
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